
 

TRUE TRANSLATION FROM PUNJABI TO ENGLISH 

OFFICE:- EXECUTIVE ENGINEER CONSTRUCTION DIVISION PWD B&R BRANCH 

BARNALA 

Ph/Fax No. 06179-230600                                               Email ID: pmb.xenckpt@punjab.gov.in 

To 

  Sukhmeet Singh Dhaliwal President Nihal Education, 
  & Welfare Society Reg. Bhadaur, 
  Tehsil Tapa, Distt. Barnala. 
  
  No. 2746                            Dated 16-09-19 
 
   
Subject:- Regarding Issuance of NOC under Nihal Education & Welfare Society 

regarding  construction of a school Shamrock International Public School at 
Jaimal Singh Wala, on Bhadaur Tapa Road, Distt. Barnala. 

 
Refrence:- Your Request letter dated  06-09-2019  
 
  On the above subject and map obtained by you through reference letter and the 

Sub Divisional Engineer has reported that this place is located on the left side in kilometer 9 of 

Tapa-Talwandi road. No construction has been done on this site by the society.This site is beyond 

the land width of PWD. Therefore NOC is issued on the basis of the following conditions:- 

1. No vehicle will be parked on the roadside. If any damage is done to the road by doing so, 

it will be your responsibility to repair it. 

2. You should ensure that water from the school land does not come on the road and the 

concerned candidate should make proper arrangements for drainage at his own cost and 

drainage should be kept below the slope road level.. 

3. You will be bound to follow the instructions issued by the department from time to time. 

4. If the PUDA Act is implemented from this road in future, the concerned firm will ensure in-

bin compliance with the guidelines of PUDA Act and will carry out the construction work of 

the school in accordance with the rules of PUDA Act Guidelines.. 

5. You will be bound to follow the instructions issued by the Government from time to time, In 

case of non-compliance this NOC will be canceled. 

 

Sd/-  

Executive Engineer,  

Const. Division PWD,  

B&R Barnala.  

 

Endst. No.:……………..   Dated: ………………. 

  A copy of above is forward to Sub Divisional Engineer, Construction Division No. 1, 

Barnala In the reference of his letter No. 169 dated 13.09.2019, It is directed that the above 

instructions should be followed under your supervision. 

 

Sd/-  

Executive Engineer,  

Const. Division PWD,  

B&R Barnala.  

.  
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